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APRIL 2020 

Chan Building Demolition 
 

Dear stakeholder,  
 
The Northern Territory Government last month awarded a contract to McMahon Services Australia 
(NT) to demolish the Chan Building.  

The demolition forms part of a larger set of works to realise the redevelopment of the Civic and State 
Square masterplan. The site will be remediated and Territorians will benefit from the works in the 
short term with further public open space being provided which will help realise the masterplan vision 
for Civic and State Square. 

Preparation works will start this month ahead of the demolition works, which are currently scheduled 
to start in May 2020.  

To enable the preparation works to take place, the car spaces shown below in the carpark immediately 
adjacent to the Chan Building will be closed off from 5pm Thursday 9 April 2020 and from then 
onwards will not be available for parking. 

This closure will be in place permanently and the area will be converted into green open public spaces.   
Car parking capacity is available in the nearby underground carpark. 

For more information, contact DIPL Communications on communications.dipl@nt.gov.au or   
call 8929 6267 
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